
June 22, 2022 

'M'listf er City Hall 

4325 Blackcomb Way, 

VVhistler BC V8E OXS

Attention; Whistler Ma.voe and Council, 

Dear Mayor and Council Members, 

The 'M'lite Gold underground project needs to stop. As a long time resident on Fitzsimmons 

Road south, and along with many other long time residents here, we see no need for this. 

We view it as a vanity project, not a practical one. We see realtors/developers buying up 

properties here, building new houses only to sell them as speculators and move on. And of 

course they want this underground project as it gives them better 'street view' to sell their 

projects. Those realtors/developers don't care about the excessive taxes that will be foisted 

upon long time residents. They just want to take their money and run. 

In the years here we have never experienced a power blackout and I am not aware of any 

generators nearby that would warrant the need for backup power supply. 

At your July 5, council meeting I urge you to decide to tenninate the project and move onto more needed 

items by the community. 

7240 Fitzsimmons South 
Whistler, BC 
V8EOE6 


